
From: Thomas Kelly  
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2018 8:21 AM 
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> 
Cc: Adrian Neerayah (adrian@originalcontracting.com) <adrian@originalcontracting.com> 
Subject: RE: Original Contracting request to Selectmen 
  
Hi Donna, 
  
Concerning our repair work to the exterior brickwork at 10-20 Main Street in Natick.  Because the materials that 
were needed to complete the job took much longer to come in that was expected, and because of the unusually 
high number of days with rain in the past month, we are requesting a two month extension to complete this 
work.  We will be taking the staging down for Natick days and we would like to put it up again after Natick days 
is over.  We would also like to extend the streets to include Adams street when we put the staging back up. 
  
Thanks for your consideration. 
 

 
Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> 
 

Aug 28 (2 
days ago) 

 

 
 

 

to Thomas 

 
 

Tom, we will need start and end dates. And just a portion of Adams or the entire street? Your request will have 
to go on another agenda for the selectmen to review.  
 
2 Attachments 

  

  

 
Thomas Kelly via netorg576167.onmicrosoft.com  
 

Aug 28 (2 
days ago) 

 

 
 

 

to me, Adrian 

 
 

Hi Trish, 
  
The dates would be September 4th through October 30th.  We would just need the Area 10-20 portion of Adams 
Street.   Please let me know if you need anything else from us. 
  
Thanks 
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